
The New School Begins Another Year and Invites You to Their Fall Open House

Description

The New School Montessori is looking forward to the beginning of our next school year on August 20th!

We invite you and your family to visit our open house this fall on Sunday, October 19 between 2-4 PM.
You’ll enjoy meeting with teachers, seeing classrooms, visiting our wooded playgrounds and beautiful
gardens and enjoying our charming Victorian interior. The New School Montessori is nestled in among
neighbors and friends in beautiful North Avondale at 3 Burton Woods Lane. 

For 55 years, The New School Montessori has been leading the way as a model for Montessori
methodology and philosophy and is Cincinnati’s only Montessori school accredited by both AMS and
ISACS. TNSM embraces diversity – valuing differences in race, culture, family, and thought. Healthy,
chef-prepared lunches are covered in the cost of tuition and include many vegetarian options. In a
Cincinnati Magazine article, “Tray Chic,” they wrote, “You’d expect to find tilapia and asparagus on a
restaurant menu, but in a school cafeteria?” TNSM serves students 3-years old to 6th grade and offers
part-day, full-day, and after-school care.
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